
Careers- Hillcrest Careers Fair on Thursday 17th March 

Sent 15 Feb 2022 14:00 

Dear Parent/carers  

We will be holding our 'Hillcrest Careers Fair' on Thursday 17th March. The event will be held 

in the school hall and will be open to students from Years 7-11 throughout the morning. 

Students will have the opportunity to meet representatives from a wide range of colleges, 

universities, businesses and apprenticeship/traineeship providers. 

  

In recent years a number of parents/carers attended the fair and spoke to students about 

their employment and/or businesses they owned or worked for. If you would like to support 

the event in any capacity, please email sconnor-hemming@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk, to 

register your interest in attending the event and sharing your experiences with students. 

The event will take place in school from 9.10am-11.30am. 

  

Thank you in advance for your support 

  

Mr Connor-Hemming 
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